
Pillowcases for The Wishing Well Foundation 

 

The Wishing Well Foundation (caring for the needs of foster children, 

http://www.thewishingwellwa.org/) needs pillowcase bags for the children they 

help.  

 

These pillowcases are similar to the ones we are already used to making - burrito 

style. The body is 27 inches, the flange is 3 inches, and the finished cuff is 5 

inches (cut 10 inches). Feel free to fudge no more than an inch or two on the body 

and cuff to maximize fabric available. Please do not fudge on the flange. The 

length of the flange is 1 1/2 inches shorter than the width of the fabric on both 

sides. Turn it under twice and sew to create a finished edge (see photos). 

 

For these pillowcases, the flange will be topped stitched down to the body, 

creating a casing. Drawstring cording will be added later. Sew the CTA label to the 

inside of the pillowcase 

 

Here are pictures of the finished product, except we are going to use cording. 

 

The foster children thank you for your assistance. 

 

    
 

Address any questions to Sue Biles, shsue@comcast.net or Jean Snedden, 

jsnedden@myway.com. 
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